Zoe Letting Go Nora Price
Getting the books Zoe Letting Go Nora Price now is not type of inspiring
means. You could not on your own going in imitation of books growth or
library or borrowing from your links to admittance them. This is an totally
easy means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online statement Zoe
Letting Go Nora Price can be one of the options to accompany you bearing in
mind having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. undertake me, the e-book will definitely vent
you additional thing to read. Just invest little get older to admission this
on-line revelation Zoe Letting Go Nora Price as skillfully as evaluation them
wherever you are now.

Cursed in Love Zoe Ashwood 2021-06-16
In a magical race around the world,
there can only be one winner. My
powers weren't enough to save my
mother from an excruciating death.
But I won't stand by and watch
anybody else I love suffer. The
spells I need to protect us all are
locked away, sealed by a magic I
can't break. The only key is conning
my way into the magical elite and
winning their deadly competition. I
can't do it alone. Levi has my back.
He's a strong witch, my best friend,
and fiercest protector. Raphael might
be my ex, but his vampire powers give
us an edge. And then there's Isak.
Dragon shifter, with his own secrets
and reasons to win. But in a
competition full of witches whose
powers outweigh my own, dangers arise
from every corner of the globe. Until
one thing becomes clear. We aren't
just playing to win. We're playing to
live. Cursed in Love is the first
book in a "why choose" paranormal
romance trilogy. Order your copy
today!
Follow Me Back A.V. Geiger 2017-06-06
"Follow Me Back is the perfect mix of
fandom with just the right amount of
suspense. An enthralling page turner
from beginning to end." —Anna Todd,
zoe-letting-go-nora-price

1/13

New York Times bestselling author of
the After series Tessa Hart's world
feels very small. Confined to her
bedroom with agoraphobia, her one
escape is the online fandom for pop
sensation Eric Thorn. When he tweets
to his fans, it's like his speaking
directly to her... Eric Thorn is
frightened by his obsessive fans.
They take their devotion way too far.
It doesn't help that his PR team
keeps posting to encourage their
fantasies. When a fellow pop star is
murdered at the hands of a fan, Eric
knows he has to do something to
shatter his online image fast—like
take down one of his top Twitter
followers. But Eric's plan to troll
@TessaHeartsEric unexpectedly evolves
into an online relationship deeper
than either could have imagined. And
when the two arrange to meet IRL,
what should have made for the world's
best episode of Catfish takes a
deadly turn... Told through tweets,
direct messages, and police
transcripts, this thriller for the
online generation will keep you
guessing right up to the shocking
end.
Nightwork Nora Roberts 2022-05-24 #1
New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts introduces an
unforgettable thief in an
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unputdownable new novel... Greed.
Desire. Obsession. Revenge . . . It’s
all in a night’s work. Harry Booth
started stealing at nine to keep a
roof over his ailing mother’s head,
slipping into luxurious, empty homes
at night to find items he could trade
for precious cash. When his mother
finally succumbed to cancer, he left
Chicago—but kept up his nightwork,
developing into a master thief with a
code of honor and an expertise in not
attracting attention?or getting
attached. Until he meets Miranda
Emerson, and the powerful bond
between them upends all his rules.
But along the way, Booth has made
some dangerous associations,
including the ruthless Carter
LaPorte, who sees Booth as a tool he
controls for his own profit. Knowing
LaPorte will leverage any personal
connection, Booth abandons Miranda
for her own safety—cruelly, with no
explanation—and disappears. But the
bond between Miranda and Booth is too
strong, pulling them inexorably back
together. Now Booth must face
LaPorte, to truly free himself and
Miranda once and for all.
Key of Valor Nora Roberts 2004 In
this conclusion to the Key trilogy,
three women are united by destiny as
Zoe, searching for the Key of Valor,
unlocks the mysteries of the past to
save her future. Original.
Little Black Lies Sandra Block
2015-02-17 She helps people conquer
their demons. But she has a few of
her own... In the halls of the
psychiatric ward, Dr. Zoe Goldman is
a resident in training, dedicated to
helping troubled patients. However,
she has plenty of baggage of her own.
When Zoe becomes obsessed with
questions about her own mother's
death, the truth remains tauntingly
out of reach, locked away within her
nightmares of an uncontrollable fire.
And as her adoptive mother loses her
memory to dementia, the time to find
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the answers is running out. As Zoe
digs deeper, she realizes that the
danger is not just in her dreams but
is now close at hand. And she has no
choice but to face what terrifies her
the most. Because what she can't
remember just might kill her. Little
Black Lies is about madness and
memory - and the dangerous, little
lies we tell ourselves just to
survive.
Modern Lovers Emma Straub 2016 Back
in their band's heyday, Elizabeth put
on a snarl over her Midwestern smile,
Andrew let his unwashed hair grow
past his chin, and Zoe was the
lesbian all the straight women wanted
to sleep with. Now nearing fifty they
all live within shouting distance in
the same neighborhood deep in
gentrified Brooklyn. But nothing has
aged them like having to suddenly
pass the torch (of sexuality,
independence, and the ineffable
alchemy of cool) to their own
offspring. As secrets and revelations
are finally let loose-- about
themselves, and about the famous
fourth band member who soared and
fell without them-- the stability of
their lives can never be reclaimed.
Love Comes Along Nora Roberts
2014-01-01 From No.1 New York Times
Bestselling Author NORA ROBERTS Come
two classic tales about finding the
man of your dreams right under your
nose... The Best Mistake Ex-model Zoe
Fleming is now a hardworking single
mum — and she wouldn't have it any
other way. Though she would like a
tenant to share household expenses.
What she gets is confirmed bachelor
J. Cooper McKinnon. Coop quickly
befriends her son and in no time has
the reluctant Zoe charmed, too. But
she has zero room in her life for a
man! Either this was a recipe for
disaster or the best mistake she's
ever made. Local Hero Hester Wallace
is proud of her independence. She
needs only one man in her life — her
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nine-year-old son, Radley. But when
Rad starts idolising their neighbour
Mitch Dempsey, Hester wonders if her
son needs a male role model. Hester
would do anything for her boy, but
inviting Mitch into their lives is
dangerous. She might start to rely on
Mitch...or worse, fall in love with
him.
Forgotten in Death J. D. Robb
2021-09-07 In the latest novel in the
#1 New York Times bestselling series,
homicide detective Eve Dallas sifts
through the wreckage of the past to
find a killer. The body was left in a
dumpster like so much trash, the
victim a woman of no fixed address,
known for offering paper flowers in
return for spare change—and for
keeping the cops informed of any
infractions she witnessed on the
street. But the notebook where she
scribbled her intel on litterers and
other such offenders is nowhere to be
found. Then Eve is summoned away to a
nearby building site to view more
remains—in this case decades old,
adorned with gold jewelry and fine
clothing—unearthed by recent
construction work. She isn’t happy
when she realizes that the scene of
the crime belongs to her husband,
Roarke—not that it should surprise
her, since the Irish billionaire owns
a good chunk of New York. Now Eve
must enter a complex world of real
estate development, family history,
shady deals, and shocking secrets to
find justice for two women whose
lives were thrown away...
The Best Mistake Nora Roberts
2020-09-15 A single mother finds her
heart tempted by an unlikely father
figure in The Best Mistake, a novella
from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts. Zoe Fleming left
behind her modeling career to raise
her son Keenan in an atmosphere less
consumed with surface appearances.
But her post-model jobs barely cover
expenses, so she opens her home to a
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tenant, sportswriter J. Cooper
McKinnon. For a man who likes to talk
a big game, Zoe must admit that Coop
knows how to score by genuinely
befriending Keenan. And when Coop
turns his attention—and affection—to
Zoe, she finds herself more than
willing to engage him in the sport of
love.
All These Lives Sarah Wylie
2012-06-05 Sixteen-year-old Dani is
convinced she has nine lives. As a
child she twice walked away from
situations where she should have
died. But Dani's twin, Jena, isn't so
lucky. She has cancer and might not
even be able to keep her one life.
Dani's father is in denial. Her
mother is trying to hold it together
and prove everything's normal. And
Jena is wasting away. To cope, Dani
sets out to rid herself of all her
extra lives. Maybe they'll be
released into the universe and
someone who wants to live more than
she does will get one. Someone like
Jena. But just when Dani finds
herself at the breaking point, she's
faced with a startling realization.
Maybe she doesn't have nine lives
after all. Maybe she really only ever
had one.
The Girl in His Shadow Audrey Blake
2021-05-04 THE USA TODAY BESTSELLER!
"An exquisitely detailed journey
through the harrowing field of
medicine in mid-19th century
London."—Tracey Enerson Wood, USA
Today bestselling author of The
Engineer's Wife and The War Nurse An
unforgettable historical fiction
novel about one woman who believed in
scientific medicine before the world
believed in her. London, 1845: Raised
by the eccentric surgeon Dr. Horace
Croft after losing her parents to a
deadly pandemic, the orphan Nora
Beady knows little about conventional
life. While other young ladies were
raised to busy themselves with
needlework and watercolors, Nora was
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trained to perfect her suturing and
anatomical illustrations of
dissections. Women face dire
consequences if caught practicing
medicine, but in Croft's private
clinic Nora is his most trusted—and
secret—assistant. That is until the
new surgical resident Dr. Daniel
Gibson arrives. Dr. Gibson has no
idea that Horace's bright and quiet
young ward is a surgeon more
qualified and ingenuitive than even
himself. In order to protect Dr.
Croft and his practice from scandal
and collapse Nora must learn to play
a new and uncomfortable role—that of
a proper young lady. But pretense has
its limits. Nora cannot turn away and
ignore the suffering of patients,
even if it means giving Gibson the
power to ruin everything she's worked
for. And when she makes a discovery
that could change the field forever,
Nora faces an impossible choice.
Remain invisible and let the men
around her take credit for her work,
or step into the light—even if it
means being destroyed by her own
legacy. Fans of The Other Einstein
and The Paris Library will relish
this riveting and empowering story
about one woman's fight to follow her
dreams and build a life—and
legacy—beyond what is expected of
her. Praise for The Girl in His
Shadow: "A suspenseful story of a
courageous young woman determined to
become a surgeon in repressive
Victorian England. Fluidly written,
impeccably researched, The Girl in
His Shadow is a memorable literary
gift to be read, reread, and
treasured."—Gloria Goldreich, author
of The Paris Children Other
Bestselling Historical Fiction from
Sourcebooks Landmark: The Mystery of
Mrs. Christie by Marie Benedict The
Book Woman of Troublesome Creek by
Kim Michele Richardson Sold on a
Monday by Kristina McMorris
The Last Thing He Told Me Laura Dave
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2021-05-04 The instant #1 New York
Times bestselling mystery and Reese
Witherspoon Book Club pick that’s
captivated more than a million
readers about a woman searching for
the truth about her husband’s
disappearance…at any cost. “A fastmoving, heartfelt thriller about the
sacrifices we make for the people we
love most.” —Real Simple Before Owen
Michaels disappears, he smuggles a
note to his beloved wife of one year:
Protect her. Despite her confusion
and fear, Hannah Hall knows exactly
to whom the note refers—Owen’s
sixteen-year-old daughter, Bailey.
Bailey, who lost her mother
tragically as a child. Bailey, who
wants absolutely nothing to do with
her new stepmother. As Hannah’s
increasingly desperate calls to Owen
go unanswered, as the FBI arrests
Owen’s boss, as a US marshal and
federal agents arrive at her
Sausalito home unannounced, Hannah
quickly realizes her husband isn’t
who he said he was. And that Bailey
just may hold the key to figuring out
Owen’s true identity—and why he
really disappeared. Hannah and Bailey
set out to discover the truth. But as
they start putting together the
pieces of Owen’s past, they soon
realize they’re also building a new
future—one neither of them could have
anticipated. With its breakneck
pacing, dizzying plot twists, and
evocative family drama, The Last
Thing He Told Me is a riveting
mystery, certain to shock you with
its final, heartbreaking turn.
The Dead Man Nora Gold 2016 Fiction.
Jewish Studies. Women's Studies. THE
DEAD MAN is a compelling novel about
a woman who is obsessed. Eve, who is
both a composer of sacred music and a
music therapist, is well aware of the
saying, "Physician, heal thyself,"
but she just can't seem to do this.
For some unknown reason, she--a
sensible, intelligent professional--
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can't recover from a brief
relationship she had five years ago
with a world-famous music critic
named Jake. This obsession with Jake
is a mystery to Eve's friends, and
also to her. In an attempt to solve
this mystery, she "returns to the
scene of the crime": Israel, where
Jake still lives, and where they
first fell in love. There she
revisits all their old haunts and
struggles to complete the song cycle
she started composing five years ago
about Jake but hasn't been able to
finish. Gradually the dark mystery
behind their complex relationship
begins to unravel. This novel, filled
with music, dealing with themes of
love, grief, early loss, and the
power of art, will resonate deeply
with anyone who has ever loved and
lost, and will continue to resound
and echo for a long time afterward.
Not Like the Movies Kerry Winfrey
2020-07-07 What happens when your
life is a rom-com . . . but you don’t
even believe in true love? Chloe
Sanderson is an optimist, and not
because her life is easy. As the sole
caregiver for her father, who has
early-onset Alzheimer’s, she’s pretty
much responsible for everything. She
has no time—or interest—in getting
swept up in some dazzling romance.
Not like her best friend, Annie, who
literally wrote a rom-com that’s
about to premiere in theaters across
America . . . and happens to be
inspired by Chloe and her cute but
no-nonsense boss, Nick Velez. As the
buzz for the movie grows, Chloe reads
one too many listicles about why Nick
is the perfect man, and now she can’t
see him as anything but Reason #4:
The scruffy-bearded hunk who’s always
there when you need him. But unlike
the romance Annie has written for
them, Chloe isn’t so sure her own
story will end in a happily-everafter.
Nora Roberts' Key Trilogy Nora
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Roberts 2011-06-07 Fate brings three
women together for a chance to unlock
their deepest desires in this
collection that includes all three
novels in the Key Trilogy from #1 New
York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts. Legend has it that the souls
of three demigoddesses have been
locked in a box that has three keys.
It all seems too bizarre to be true.
But the women tasked to find them
can't ignore the promised reward: a
million dollars each. KEY OF LIGHT
Malory—with her soul of an artist and
eye for beauty—must find her key
first. She soon discovers that
whatever locked the souls away is
dark, powerful, and greedy...and it
doesn’t want the women to win. KEY OF
KNOWLEDGE As Dana finds herself on
the threshold of major change, it’s
her turn to find a key. She has four
weeks to unravel a riddle involving
her past, present, and future, and to
find the truth hidden among deception
and lies. KEY OF VALOR As a single
mother, Zoe has more to risk, more to
lose. Now, she must gather all her
courage to confront the dark forces
amassed against her to find her key
and make all of their dreams come
true.
A World Away Nancy Grossman
2012-07-17 A summer of firsts
Sixteen-year-old Eliza Miller has
never made a phone call, never tried
on a pair of jeans, never sat in a
darkened theater waiting for a movie
to start. She's never even talked to
someone her age who isn't Amish, like
her. A summer of good-byes When she
leaves her close-knit family to spend
the summer as a nanny in suburban
Chicago, a part of her can't wait to
leave behind everything she knows.
She can't imagine the secrets she
will uncover, the friends she will
make, the surprises and temptations
of a way of life so different from
her own. A summer of impossible
choices Every minute Eliza spends
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with her new friend Josh feels as
good as listening to music for the
first time, and she wonders whether
there might be a place for her in his
world. But as summer wanes, she
misses the people she has left
behind, and the Plain life she once
took for granted. Eliza will have to
decide for herself where she belongs.
Whichever choice she makes, she knows
she will lose someone she loves.
Exposed Kimberly Marcus 2012 High
school senior Liz, a gifted
photographer, can no longer see
things clearly after her best friend
accuses Liz's older brother of a
terrible crime.
What Nora Knew Linda Yellin
2014-01-21 Molly Hallberg is a
thirty-nine-year-old divorced writer
living in New York City who wants her
own column, a Wikipedia entry, and to
never end up in her family’s Long
Island upholstery business. For the
past four years Molly’s been on staff
for an online magazine, covering all
the wacky assignments. She’s snuck
vibrators through security scanners,
speed-dated undercover, danced with
Rockettes, and posed nude for a Soho
art studio. Fearless in everything
except love, Molly is now dating a
forty-four-year-old chiropractor.
He’s comfortable, but safe. When
Molly is assigned to write a piece
about New York City romance "in the
style of Nora Ephron," she flunks out
big-time. She can’t recognize
romance. And she can’t recognize the
one man who can go one-on-one with
her, the one man who gets her. But
with wit, charm, whip-smart humor,
and Nora Ephron’s romantic comedies,
Molly learns to open her heart and
suppress her cynicism in this bright,
achingly funny novel.
Purge Sarah Darer Littman 2013-07-30
This striking novel from acclaimed
author Sarah Darer Littman is now
available in paperback! Janie Ryman
hates throwing up. So why does she
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binge eat and then stick her fingers
down her throat several times a day?
That’s what the doctors and
psychiatrists at Golden Slopes hope
to help her discover. But first Janie
must survive everyday conflicts
between the Barfers and the Starvers,
attempts by the head psychiatrist to
fish painful memories out of her
emotional waters, and shifting
friendships and alliances among the
kids in the ward.
How Not to Be Popular Jennifer
Ziegler 2010-03 Seventeen-year-old
Sugar Magnolia Dempsey is tired of
leaving friends behind every time her
hippie parents decide to move, but
her plan to be unpopular at her new
school backfires when other students
join her on the path to "supreme
dorkdom."
Now That You Mention It Kristan
Higgins 2018-01-01 "The kind of book
I enjoy the most—sparkling
characters, fast-moving plot and
laugh-out-loud dialogue. A winner!"
—New York Times bestselling author
Susan Elizabeth Phillips on If You
Only Knew New York Times bestselling
author Kristan Higgins welcomes you
home in this witty, emotionally
charged novel about the complications
of life, love and family One step
forward. Two steps back. The Tufts
scholarship that put Nora Stuart on
the path to becoming a Boston medical
specialist was a step forward. Being
hit by a car and then overhearing her
boyfriend hit on another doctor when
she thought she was dying? Two major
steps back. Injured in more ways than
one, Nora feels her carefully built
life cracking at the edges. There’s
only one place to land: home. But the
tiny Maine community she left fifteen
years ago doesn’t necessarily want
her. At every turn, someone holds the
prodigal daughter of Scupper Island
responsible for small-town drama and
big-time disappointments. With a
tough islander mother who’s always
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been distant, a wild-child sister in
jail and a withdrawn teenage niece as
eager to ditch the island as Nora
once was, Nora has her work cut out
for her if she’s going to take what
might be her last chance to mend the
family. Balancing loss and
opportunity, dark events from her
past with hope for the future, Nora
will discover that tackling old pain
makes room for promise…and the chance
to begin again.
Zoe Letting Go Nora Price 2012-06-28
“When the truth about her past is
disclosed…the effect works like
gangbusters.” –New York Times Book
Review A girl's letters to her best
friend reveal two lives derailed by
anorexia in this haunting debut
that's Laurie Halse Anderson's
Wintergirls meets The Sixth Sense.
Zoe knows she doesn’t belong in a
hospital—so why is she in one? Twin
Birch isn’t just any hospital. It’s a
strange mansion populated by
unnerving staff and glassy-eyed
patients. It’s a place for girls with
serious problems; skinny, spindly
girls with eating disorders who have
a penchant for harming themselves.
Zoe isn’t like them. And she can’t
figure out why she was sent here.
Writing letters to her best friend
Elise keep her sane, grounded in the
memories of her past—but mired in
them, too. Elise never writes back.
Zoe is lost without her, unsure of
how to navigate tenuous new
friendships and bizarre rules without
Elise by her side. But as her letters
intertwine with journal entries
chronicling her mysterious life at
Twin Birch, another narrative
unfolds. The hidden story of a
complicated friendship; of the
choices we make, the truths we tell
others, and the lies we tell
ourselves. The story of a friendship
that has the potential to both
save—and damage beyond repair. And
Zoe finds she must confront the truth
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about her past once and for all,
before she can finally let go. Nora
Price’s debut young adult book is a
heart-wrenching meditation on the
bonds of friendship with a gripping
psychological twist.
Dark Witch Nora Roberts 2013 An
American searches for her Irish
ancestors to learn more about her
powers and break an ancient curse in
the first book of a new trilogy from
the New York Times best-selling
author of more than 200 novels.
Original. 2,000,000 first printing.
A Rose for Melinda Lurlene McDaniel
2009-06-10 Told in letters, journal
entries, e-mails, doctors’ reports,
and instant messages, the
heartbreaking story of an aspiring
ballet dancer battling leukemia.
From: Melinda Skye To: Readers
Subject: Jesse Hi! I can’t believe
it. What a surprise from Jesse. When
he got my e-mail about being accepted
by the Washington School of Classical
Dance’s summer program, he called to
congratulate me! I loved hearing his
voice. We’ve been friends
forever–could it turn into something
more? Melinda From: Jesse Rose To:
Readers Subject: Melinda I couldn’t
believe the news. Melinda is so
young! How could she be sick? How did
she get leukemia? She’s got to get
better. She’s got to. Jesse
Throne Together Zoe Dawn 2020-06-25 A
pining prince needs: a second chance
at love.Prince Julius has only ever
wanted one man. Raised alongside
Prince Dante of Thedes, the two were
inseparable until their unspoken
mutual attraction ignited into a
single passionate encounter.
Convinced that it ruined their
friendship, Julius retreated to his
duties in Rosavia, where he daydreams
of another chance to win Dante's
heart.After four years apart, fate
brings Prince Julius back to Thedes.
He offers Dante a coveted invitation:
return to the Rosavian palace for ten
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days, and be his plus-one to the
Royal Ball of the century. Before
long, they realize one night of
passion wasn't enough, and they can't
imagine losing each other again.As
the clock ticks down to the ball,
Julius catches wind of Dante's family
meddling, and he must decide if their
feelings are real or if they've both
been played. Were they always meant
for each other, or is it all an
illusion that will melt away at
midnight?Welcome to the tiny European
country of Rosavia, where roses
ramble over alpine slopes and princes
fall for the men of their dreams.
Every Rosavia Royals book happens
simultaneously, so books can be read
on their own, or in any order... but
keep an eye out for familiar faces
around the palace!
What Happened That Night Sandra Block
2018-06-05 She doesn't remember that
night. But she will never be the
same. One moment, Dahlia is a
successful Harvard student; the next,
she wakes up from a party, the victim
of a brutal assault. Her life veers
into a tailspin, and what's worse —
her memory of the attack has been
ripped away, leaving a cold rage in
its wayke. Now, years later, Dahlia
is a tattooed paralegal suffering
from PTSD and still haunted by that
night. Until one day, a video
surfaces online, and Dahlia sees her
attack for the first time. Now she
knows what happened to her. And she
knows who is to blame. Her rage is no
longer cold, but burning, red hot.
And she is about to make everyone
pay.
Thinspo Amy Ellis 2013-12-29 Jenni is
an average teenage girl about to
graduate from high school who keeps a
blog about her struggles to get a
boyfriend and arguments with her best
friend, Carly. But Jenni's blog is a
bit different. She's a pro-ana/promia blogger documenting her struggles
with her eating disorder, keeping
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track of her weight, calorie intake
and what her parents made her eat.
When her best friend Carly discovers
her blog, things start to blow up,
only getting worse as Jenni meets
Dani, who also suffers from an eating
disorder. Jenni's story is tragic and
sarcastic rolled into blog format and
told through her posts and text
messages.
Must Love Books Shauna Robinson
2022-01-18 "A heartfelt and exciting
debut...a wise and honest story of
how it feels to be a young woman in
search of yourself."—Taylor Jenkins
Reid, New York Times bestselling
author of The Seven Husbands of
Evelyn Hugo and Malibu Rising The
Bookish Life of Nina Hill meets
Younger in a heartfelt debut
following a young woman who discovers
she'll have to ditch the "dream job"
and write her own story to find her
happy ending. Meet Nora Hughes—the
overworked, underpaid, last bookish
assistant standing. At least for now.
When Nora landed an editorial
assistant position at Parsons Press,
it was her first step towards The
Dream Job. Because, honestly, is
there anything dreamier than making
books for a living? But after five
years of lunch orders, finicky
authors, and per my last emails, Nora
has come to one grand conclusion:
Dream Jobs do not exist. With her
life spiraling and the Parsons staff
sinking, Nora gets hit with even
worse news. Parsons is cutting her
already unlivable salary. Unable to
afford her rent and without even the
novels she once loved as a comfort,
Nora decides to moonlight for a rival
publisher to make ends meet...and
maybe poach some Parsons' authors
along the way. But when Andrew
Santos, a bestselling Parsons author
no one can afford to lose is thrown
into the mix, Nora has to decide
where her loyalties lie. Her new
Dream Job, ever-optimistic Andrew,
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or...herself and her future. Your
next book club read touching on
mental health, happiness, and the
peaks and perils of being a young
woman just trying to figure it all
out. Nora Hughes is the perfect
heroine for anyone looking to get
past their own chapter twentysomething and build their storybook
life. "A tender reflection on finding
your person while you're still
desperately searching for
yourself."—KJ Dell'Antonia, New York
Times bestselling author of The
Chicken Sisters "A book for book
lovers... It's impossible not to root
for Nora!"—Jesse Q. Sutanto, National
Bestselling author of Dial A for
Aunties
Key of Knowledge Nora Roberts 2015
With the promise of a million dollars
each dangled before them, the women
couldnt refuse. And as Malory found
the first key, they formed a fast
friendship and decided to go into
business together. For Dana, that
meant her dream of owning a bookstore
was about to come true.
The Cure for Dreaming Cat Winters
2014-10-14 Winters breathes new life
into history once again with an
atmospheric, vividly real story that
includes archival photos and art from
the period. Olivia Mead is a
headstrong, independent girl—a
suffragist—in an age that prefers its
females to be docile. It’s 1900 in
Oregon, and Olivia’s father,
concerned that she’s headed for
trouble, convinces a stage mesmerist
to try to hypnotize the rebellion out
of her. But the hypnotist, an
intriguing young man named Henri
Reverie, gives her a terrible gift
instead: she’s able to see people’s
true natures, manifesting as visions
of darkness and goodness, while also
unable to speak her true thoughts out
loud. These supernatural challenges
only make Olivia more determined to
speak her mind, and so she’s drawn
zoe-letting-go-nora-price
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into a dangerous relationship with
the hypnotist and his mysterious
motives, all while secretly fighting
for the rights of women.
No Limits Nora Phoenix 2017-11-27
Josh served his country and he paid
the price. A self-proclaimed basket
case, he can't imagine anyone would
be interested in him. Especially not
sexy, built-like-a-fucking-wall
Connor. Connor does want him,
however, and the bossy cop with the
massive equipment is the perfect
match for Josh, even if Connor is a
newbie at relationships. And sex.
Dominant meets submissive, massive
equipment meets eager recipient. But
when Connor's past endangers Josh's
special friend Indy, Josh has to make
an impossible choice. Love...or
friendship?No Limits is a steamy gay
romance with a polyamorous
relationship (no cheating) and D/s
elements that ends on a cliffhanger.
The story continues in No Fear, the
third book in the No Shame series.
All books need to be read in order.
Please note the trigger warnings in
the front of the book.
Key Of Light Nora Roberts 2003-10-28
#1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts opens the door to one
woman’s search for truth and passion
in the first Key Trilogy novel.
Malory Price’s life plan has hit a
snag. She’s in danger of losing her
job managing an art gallery in
Pleasant Valley, Pennsylvania. A
welcome distraction comes in the form
of an invitation to a cocktail party
at Warrior’s Peak, an infamous estate
overlooking the town. But no one else
she knows has been invited… There are
only two other guests: Dana Steele, a
librarian, and Zoe McCourt, a single
mother. On the surface, it seems the
women have nothing in common, until
their mysterious hosts tell them a
story—and offer them a challenge.
Legend has it that the souls of three
demigoddesses—one an artist, one a
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bard, and one a warrior—have been
locked in a box that has three keys.
Now it’s up to Malory and the others
to find the keys. Their reward: a
million dollars each. It all seems
too bizarre to be true. But none of
them can ignore the financial
windfall they stand to gain. And now
Malory—with her soul of an artist and
eye for beauty—must find her key
first. She soon discovers that
whatever locked the souls away is
dark, powerful, and greedy…and it
doesn’t want the women to win. Don’t
miss the other books in the Key
Trilogy Key of Knowledge Key of Valor
No Going Back Sheena Kamal 2020-04-14
A People Magazine Best New Book Pick
Named a Most Anticipated Book of the
Year by CrimeReads, LitHub, and Book
Riot! “If you’re looking for a dark,
moody, complex thriller with a
complex woman protagonist this is
your series. I love love love these
books."--Roxane Gay, New York Times
bestselling author of Hunger From
Strand Critics Award winner Sheena
Kamal, comes the third novel
featuring the brilliant, fearless,
deeply flawed Nora Watts whose
vendetta against a triad enforcer
escalates when he places a target on
her daughter's back. Find your enemy.
Before he finds you. Nora Watts has a
talent for seeing what lies beneath
strangers’ surfaces, and for knowing
what they’re working hard to keep
hidden. Somehow, it’s the people
closest to her she has trouble truly
connecting with. In the case of
Bonnie, the teenage daughter Nora
gave up for adoption, she has to keep
trying. For Bonnie has a target on
her back—and it’s all because of
Nora. Two years ago, Bonnie was
kidnapped by the wealthy Zhang
family. Though Nora rescued her, she
made a powerful enemy in Dao, a
mysterious triad enforcer and former
head of the Zhangs’ private security.
Now Dao is out for revenge, and she
zoe-letting-go-nora-price

needs to track him down in order to
keep herself—and Bonnie—safe. On
Dao’s trail, Nora forms an unlikely
partnership with Bernard Lam, an
eccentric playboy billionaire with
his own mysterious grudge to bear,
and reunites with Jon Brazuca, ex-cop
turned private investigator and
Nora’s occasional ally. From Canada
to southeast Asia they pursue Dao,
uncovering a shadowy criminal cabal.
But soon, the trail will lead full
circle to Vancouver, the only home
Nora’s ever known, and right to the
heart of her brutal past.
The Letter Keeper Charles Martin
2021-06-08 Combining heart-wrenching
emotion with edge-of-your-seat
tension, New York Times bestselling
author Charles Martin explores the
true power of sacrificial love.
Murphy Shepherd has made a career of
finding those no one else
could—survivors of human trafficking.
His life’s mission is helping others
find freedom . . . but then the
nightmare strikes too close to home.
When his new wife, her daughter, and
two other teenage girls are stolen,
Murphy is left questioning all he has
thought to be true. With more dead
ends than leads, he has no idea how
to find his loved ones. After
everything is stripped away, love is
what remains. Hope feels lost, but
Murphy is willing to expend his last
breath trying to bring them home.
Praise for The Letter Keeper: “A man
broken by events beyond his control
accepts the challenge to walk dark
ways in order to bring the lost and
helpless home, but he comes close to
losing himself in the process.
Despite the hardship and heartache,
Martin’s story shines with the light
of eternal hope.” —Davis Bunn,
writing for Christianity Today “It is
unequivocally, hands down, a
remarkable read. It’s everything you
want (and a whole lot more) from a
sequel . . . Y’all better get ready.
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Like I said last time, clear your
schedule. Then read this book . . .
front to back. There will be more
sweaty palms, fist pumps, tears, and
laughter than the first one. I
promise.” —Charlie Martin, Charles
Martin’s son Full-length novel One of
the Murphy Shepherd novels: Book One:
The Water Keeper Book Two: The Letter
Keeper Book Three: Coming June 2022!
Includes discussion questions for
book clubs Also by Charles Martin:
The Mountain Between Us, Send Down
the Rain, Long Way Gone, When
Crickets Cry
Wintergirls Laurie Halse Anderson
2014-03-06 A beautifully written and
riveting look at anorexia from
acclaimed author Laurie Halse
Anderson. Cassie and Lia are best
friends, and united in their quest to
be thin. But when Cassie is found
dead in a motel room, Lia must
question whether she continues to
lose weight, or choose life instead.
Alternate Side Anna Quindlen
2018-03-20 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• “Captures the angst and anxiety of
modern life with . . . astute
observations about interactions
between the haves and have-nots, and
the realities of life among the longmarried.”—USA Today A provocative
novel that explores what it means to
be a mother, a wife, and a woman at a
moment of reckoning, from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of
Miller’s Valley and Still Life with
Bread Crumbs. Some days Nora Nolan
thinks that she and her husband,
Charlie, lead a charmed life—except
when there’s a crisis at work, a leak
in the roof at home, or a problem
with their twins at college. And why
not? New York City was once Nora’s
dream destination, and her clannish
dead-end block has become a safe
harbor, a tranquil village amid the
urban craziness. The owners watch one
another’s children grow up. They use
the same handyman. They trade gossip
zoe-letting-go-nora-price

and gripes, and they maneuver for the
ultimate status symbol: a spot in the
block’s small parking lot. Then one
morning, Nora returns from her run to
discover that a terrible incident has
shaken the neighborhood, and the
enviable dead-end block turns into a
potent symbol of a divided city. The
fault lines begin to open: on the
block, at Nora’s job, and especially
in her marriage. Praise for Alternate
Side “[Anna] Quindlen’s quietly
precise evaluation of intertwined
lives evinces a keen understanding of
and appreciation for universal human
frailties.”—Booklist (starred review)
“Exquisitely rendered . . .
[Quindlen] is one of our most astute
chroniclers of modern life. . . .
[Alternate Side] has an almost
documentary feel, a verisimilitude
that’s awfully hard to achieve.”—The
New York Times Book Review “An
exceptional depiction of complex
characters—particularly their
weaknesses and uncertainties—and the
intricacies of close relationships .
. . Quindlen’s provocative novel is a
New York City drama of fractured
marriages and uncomfortable class
distinctions.”—Publishers Weekly
A Soft Place to Land Janae Marks
2021-09-14 In this compelling and
heartfelt mystery story, Janae
Marks—author of the acclaimed
bestselling From the Desk of Zoe
Washington—follows a young girl
reshaping her meaning of home.
Perfect for fans of Erin Entrada
Kelly and Rebecca Stead. Two starred
reviews! A Project Lit Club Book Club
Selection, S&L Lead Title, and Kids'
Indie Next List Pick! “Joyful. A book
that kids will love.” —Rebecca Stead,
Newbery Medal-winning author of When
You Reach Me Joy Taylor has always
believed home is the house she lived
in her entire life. But then her dad
lost his job, and suddenly, home
becomes a tiny apartment with thin
walls, shared bedrooms, and a place
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for tense arguments between Mom and
Dad. Hardest of all, Joy doesn’t have
her music to escape through anymore.
Without enough funds, her dreams of
becoming a great pianist—and one day,
a film score composer—have been put
on hold. A friendly new neighbor her
age lets Joy in on the complex’s
best-kept secret: the Hideout, a cozy
refuge that only the kids know about.
And it’s in this little hideaway that
Joy starts exchanging secret messages
with another kid in the building who
also seems to be struggling,
until—abruptly, they stop writing
back. What if they’re in trouble? Joy
is determined to find out who this
mystery writer is, fast, but between
trying to raise funds for her music
lessons, keeping on a brave face for
her little sister, and worrying about
her parents’ marriage, Joy isn’t sure
how to keep her own head above water.
"Squeezes your heart in such a
special way." —Lisa Moore Ramée,
author of A Good Kind of Trouble and
Something to Say “Readers will find
hope in Joy’s courage, ingenuity, and
fierce dedication to her friends.”
—Kate Messner, author of Breakout and
Chirp “A timely story about
connection, loss and the spaces we
need to understand one and brave the
other.” —Paula Chase, author of Dough
Boys and So Done
Will You Won't You Want Me? Nora
Zelevansky 2016-04-19 When Marjorie
"Madgesty" Plum's life falls apart,
she learns it's time to quit being a
queen and time to start
livingMarjorie Plum isn't your
average washed up prom queen. After
all, her New York City prep school
was too cool for a royal court. Yet,
ten years after high school
graduation, she is undeniably stuck
in the past and aching for that
metaphorical tiara.When her life
takes an unexpected turn, she is
forced to start over, moving in to a
tiny box of an apartment in Brooklyn
zoe-letting-go-nora-price

with a musician roommate who looks
like a pixie and talks like the Dalai
Lama. Desperate to pay rent, she
starts tutoring a precocious 11-yearold girl-who becomes the unknowing
Ghost of Marjorie Past, beginning a
surprise-filled journey towards
adulthood, where she learns about
herself from the most unlikely
sources: a rekindled childhood love,
a grumpy (but strangely adorable) new
boss, even her tutee.Ultimately,
though, she is the one who must
decide: who is the real Marjorie
Plum?
The Best Mistake Nora Roberts
2020-03-31 A classic tale about
finding the man of your dreams right
under your nose. Ex-model Zoe Fleming
is now a hardworking single mom - and
she wouldn't have it any other way,
though she would like a tenant to
share household expenses. What she
gets is confirmed bachelor J. Cooper
McKinnon. Coop quickly befriends her
son and in no time has the reluctant
Zoe charmed, too. But she has zero
room in her life for a man. Could
this be a recipe for disaster, or the
best mistake she's ever made? This is
a first-time regular print hardcover
edition of a title previously
available as a mass market paperback.
Choke Diana López 2012-09-01 A
heartfelt novel about the disturbing
"choking game" trend -- and one
girl's struggle for self-acceptance.
If she could -- if her parents would
let her -- eighth-grader Windy would
change everything about herself.
She'd get highlights in her hair, a
new wardrobe; she'd wear makeup. But
nothing ever changes. The mean girls
at school are still mean, and Windy's
best friend Elena is still more
interested in making up words than
talking about boys. And then one day,
Windy gets the change she's been
looking for. New girl Nina -impossibly cool, confident, and not
afraid of anyone -- starts hanging
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out with Windy! Nina even wants to be
"breath sisters." Windy isn't sure
what that means, exactly, but she
knows she wants to find out. It
sounds even better than a BFF. Windy
is right, at first. Being a breath
sister gains her a whole new set of
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friends, girls she feels closer to
and cooler with than anyone else. But
her inclusion in the new crowd comes
at a dangerous price. Windy wants to
change everything about her life ...
but is she really willing to give up
everything in the process?
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